
 
Growing in God’s Love________________________________________________________________________________________  

From the Director… 
We hope you all enjoyed our Easter Celebration and all of the special activities 

during Week of the Young Child.  Now we are already into May!  This week, we 

will get to thank our staff during teacher appreciation week, May 1-5.   Thank 

you to all of you who continue to bless us with your generosity!   

 

 

 

Friday  we will celebrate Mother’s Day with Moms & Muffins.  

We hope you all  take a moment to enjoy the morning with some 

muffins and special activities to do with your child.  This will be 

available in the courtyard from 7-9am on Friday, May 12th.  We wish  all of you 

a very happy and special Mother’s Day!! 

 

  

 

Looking ahead a bit, Graduation and our End of the Year 

Program will be Wednesday, June 22.  Graduation for Room  5 

friends that will be going to Kindergarten will be at 10:30am 

and the End of the Year Program for everyone will be at 

11:30am.  School will close at 1:00pm that day. 

 

Wishing you a beautiful May,  

Lisa Clinton 

Director 
 

 

 

Preschool News 

Christ Lutheran Preschool                       May 2017 Edition 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Parent's Corner 
 

 
 

 

 
 



 
 

Mark Your Calendar…    
May 1-5 - Teacher Appreciation Week 

May 12 – Moms & Muffins available from 7-9am in the courtyard 

May 22 – School CLOSED for Staff Development Day 

May 29 – School CLOSED for Memorial Day 

_____________________________________________________ 

 

Happy Birthday! 
Charlie Mazza (Rm 4) - May 5 
Bethany Morales (Rm 2) - May 9 
Mrs. Griffith (Rm 2) - May 13 
Quinn Stoddard (Rm 5) - May 14 
Rylan King (Rm 4) - May 17 
Scout Nash (Rm 3) - May 18 
Ms. Norman (Rm 2) - May 20 
Sydney Hodge (Rm 3) - May 28 

               
 
 

May Scripture 
 
God said, “I will bless you” 
   -Genesis 12:2 
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